
 

  
 Procurement Department 
 150 Greenwich Street 
 4 World Trade Center, 21st Floor 
 New York, NY 10007 
  

 

 

 

 

October 31, 2018 

 
 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR ACADEMIC INSTITUTIONS TO 

ADVISE ON DISCRETE ENGINEERING PROJECTS AT THE PORT 

AUTHORITY OF NEW YORK AND NEW JERSEY ON A “CALL-IN” 

BASIS DURING 2019 (RFP# 55072) - ADDENDUM #1 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey hereby amends the subject Request for 

Proposals, dated October 19, 2018 as follows:  

Please note the date for receipt of proposals for the subject RFP has changed to 2:00 P.M. 

on November 30, 2018. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Thomas Barlotta, Solicitation Manager, at 

TBarlotta@panynj.gov   

Sincerely, 

 

Luke Bassis 

Deputy Director 

Procurement Department 
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